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We moved to a rural coastal community to make a new start. We love our community 

and its residents. My husband is now retired from law enforcement and I work in a 

restaurant in order to pay the taxes that we currently have. This would increase taxes 

to those who already struggle and would risk throwing seniors, the disabled and other 

limited income Oregonians out of their homes if property taxes become limitless. 


